
Fall 2025 Re-Schedule Policy 
 

1. Coaches will have the option to request ONE blackout day before the schedule is 
released. They will need to submit this request no later than August 11, 2025 via 
Jotform.  
 

2. After all blackout days are received, the Registrar will build the schedule and will 
release it no later than August 15, 2025 
 

3. Reschedule requests after August 11 will only be available due to extenuating 
circumstances (school or church functions that conflict with a game for most of 
your players). If the coach believes they have another extenuating circumstance 
that they need a reschedule for, they will need to speak with their commissioner.  
 

4. The commissioners will submit a reschedule request to the Registrar, and the 
Registrar will e-mail both coaches with TWO different Saturday dates and times the 
coaches can choose from. There will only be 2 days and times offered and the 
coaches will not have any input on what specific day or times they may be. The 
Registar will take previously submitted blackout dates into consideration when 
offering reschedule options.  
 

5. The coaches will have 3 days to respond with the reschedule date they would like. If 
they do not respond within 3 days, the game will not be rescheduled and will not be 
rescheduled (by either team) in the future. 

a. If a team cannot play a game, they will need to forfeit and notify SASA within 
72 hours of the scheduled game.  

b. If a team does not show up for a SASA scheduled game without previously 
notifying SASA, there will be consequences for the coach and they will be 
sent to A&D. The team will also be required to to pay ref fees.  

 


